Strategy Development Committee Report to Summer 2008 PC
by Joel Rahn

Since the Winter PC, the strategy development process has been energized by the efforts of Jim
Lyneis and Kim Warren to solicit and focus further input from the Society listserve concerning
strategic long-term goals. The results, to date, have been less than overwhelming in terms of breadth
of participation and depth of responses. To progress further, meetings are being arranged for times
immediately preceding, during and after the Conference in Athens with a view to engaging Society
members with a wider range of geographic and experience backgrounds.
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